
PTO Meeting 
St Charles Borromeo School 

December 3, 2019 
6:00 PM 

 
 
Present:  Vickie Lyon, Sarah Castro, Becky Arlt, Amber Landis, Margaret 

Karpus, Jill Teegardin, Laura Amidon 
 

Standing Items  Approved by  Seconded by 

Minutes from November  Amber Landis  Becky Arlt 
 
Budget Balance shared by Becky Arlt.   
 
Old Business Review 

● Thanksgiving Lunch was very successful.  Suggestion for next year:  We had 
a lot of desserts left over.  Idea:  Assign desserts to families with last names 
A - M.  Then have the remaining families bring desserts for something else? 

● Daily Deals:  Check should arrive this week.  Next time, we should hand out 
lots of flyers the day of:  At parent pick up, daycare, at places of 
employment, etc.   

● Centennial Ornaments:  Vickie distributed ornaments to parents, staff, 
volunteers, etc.   

● Village Green Assembly:  went very well.  Thank you to Laura Amidon for 
coordinating.   

 
New Business 

● Santa Shop:  It is all set up and ready to go.  PTO considering doing 
something different for next year.   

● Dalis to the Rescue assembly:  Indira Smith would like to bring this 
assembly.  Students could donate money/items for animal shelters. 
Looking at April to schedule this.   

● Santa Night:  Need to plan decorations, food and activities.  Margaret will 
communicate with Tammy regarding planning and will let us know what 
PTO can help with.  Food will be pizza, pop and cookies.  Vickie will get pop. 
Amber will pick up cookies.  Vickie will order pizza from Little Caesars.  A 
flyer needs to go out this week.   

● PTO Table at Christmas Market:  There is a table available.  Aaron Amidon 
will sell Warrior 52 raffle tickets from the booth that he is working.   Amber 
is in need of coolers to use on Friday.   



● Cupid Shuffle is scheduled for February 1.  Becky Arlt and Laura Amidon 
are chairing this event.  

 
 
Other new business:  None at this time.   
 
Closing Prayer 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.  
 
 
 
 


